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Village News 
 

 

Public Notice 
Notice is hereby given that a Public 
Hearing on the proposed 2019 Budget 
will be held on Monday, November 
12, 2018 @ 6:30 p.m. during the 
regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Chenequa Village Board at the Village 
Hall located at 31275 W County Road 
K, in the Village of Chenequa.  
 

The budget is available for review  
at the Village Hall during business 

hours. 
 

Tax Collection 
Tax bills will be mailed the last week of 
November/first week of December. 
Only the first installments of tax 
payments may be made at the Village 
Hall during normal business hours. 
Second installments of tax payments 
need to be sent to Waukesha County. 
 

Tax payments can also be mailed to the 
Village Hall or placed in the drop box. 
Payments received on or before 
December 31, 2018 at noon will be 
receipted as a 2018 payment.  
 

You may pay your bill online by 
credit/debit card or by electronic check 
using Point and Pay. There is a $1.50 fee 
for electronic check (eCheck) and a $10 
fee associated for transactions greater 
than $10,000. 
 

To pay online go to: 
http://tax.waukeshacounty.gov 
 

 

Johns Disposal  
Thanksgiving – November 22 
Collection will be delayed by 

one day 

 

Village Hall Closed 
Thursday, November 22nd & 

Friday, November 23rd in 
observance of Thanksgiving 

 

Please be sure to fill out 2019 Snow Plow Agreement &  
2019 Dog License Application as needed.  

 

 

VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 
OFFICIAL NOTICE  

GENERAL ELECTION 
LOCATION, HOURS OF POLLING PLACE 

AND BOARD OF CANVASSERS 
 

The polls will be open for the General Election to be held on 
November 6, 2018, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  Voting will take place 
at the Chenequa Village Hall located at 31275 W County Road K in 
the Village of Chenequa.  Polling place is accessible to elderly and 
disabled voters.    

At the close of Election Day, pursuant to the provisions of Wis. Stat. 
§19.84, the Election Inspectors will convene as a joint meeting of the 
Municipal Board of Canvassers for the purpose of conducting the 
municipal canvass pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§7.51 and 7.53(1). This 
meeting will be open to the public pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§19.81-89. 
 

If needed, the Municipal Board of Canvassers will also hold a meeting 
at 4:00 p.m. in the Village Hall to process and count late-arriving 
provisional ballots (if any) that arrived in our office by mail on Friday, 
November 9, 2018. 

Pamela Ann Little 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Phone:  262-367-2239 
 

Type D & MBOC Notice Posted:  November 1, 2018 
 

 
 

 
 Tax Levy 
 

The proposed 2019 tax levy is $1,952,226 with a proposed tax rate of 
4.03037627 per thousand (a tax rate decrease of 1.65%). 
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